VBB: The State Bank's official dispatch approving the change in location of Binh Dinh Branch of Vietbank
On 28 Aug 2020, Viet Nam Thuong Tin Commercial Joint Stock Bank announced the the State Bank's official dispatch approving the change in location of Binh Dinh Branch of Vietbank as follows: 
To: Viet Nam Thuong Tin Commercial Joint Stock Bank
Pursuant to Document No.460/NHNN-TTGSNH dated January 31, 2020 of the State Bank of Vietnam approving the establishment of a branch of Vietbank

In consideration of application for approval to change the location of the head office of Viet Nam Thuong Tin Commercial Joint Stock Bank - Binh Dinh Branch in Document No.1872/2020/CV-TGD dated August 24, 2020 of General Director of Viet Nam Thuong Tin Commercial Joint Stock Bank, Director of the State Bank – Binh Dinh Branch has the following opinions: 
1. Approving the request of change in the location of the head office of Viet Nam Thuong Tin Commercial Joint Stock Bank - Binh Dinh Branch: 
- Old address: No.441 Tran Hung Dao, Le Hong Phong Ward, Quy Nhon City, Binh Dinh Province

- New address: No.112 Tran Phu, Le Hong Phong Ward, Quy Nhon City, Binh Dinh Province

2. Viet Nam Thuong Tin Commercial Joint Stock Bank - Binh Dinh Branch is responsible for implementing all procedures for opening operation and is only allowed to open operation after obtaining a written approval of the eligibility to open operation of the State Bank - Binh Dinh Branch

3. Viet Nam Thuong Tin Commercial Joint Stock Bank is responsible for strictly implementing the Circular No.21/2013/TT-NHNN dated September 9, 2013 of the State Bank of Vietnam regulating the operation network of commercial banks
